
Attention MaBSTOA Staff Analysts and Associate Staff Analysts

Congratulations
We’re Almost There!
  On Friday, August 19, 2016 
TWU Local 100 petitioned 
management to recognize 
TWU as your collective 
bargaining agent (see letter here).

We were able to take this 
important step because a 
majority of MaBSTOA Staff 
Analysts and Associate Staff 
Analysts have signed TWU 
authorization cards.
  We are asking for automatic 
recognition so that we can 
move quickly ahead to negotiations for a first union contract.
  We are still collecting cards, however, to build a complete infor-
mation base to keep you all informed as the process moves for-
ward.  So please, if you haven’t already signed a TWU card, please 
do so as soon as you can to be part of the future.
Call TWU Local 100’s Frank McCann 
to get a card:  917-488-8314.

 Let’s Get it Done Together!


